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April 12, 2006
Prof. Su-Lien Lu
Assistant Professor, Department of Finance
National United University
Taiwan
Dear Prof. Su-Lien Lu,

It's my pleasure to inform you that your paper entitled " An approach to condition the transition matrix on credit cycle: an empirical investigation of bank loans in Taiwan " has been accepted for the presentation at the PBFEA 2006 Conference in Taipei.

Please download the registration form from the website and fill out the form. Then, please send the form to following address: 
Professor Cheng-Few Lee
Institute of Finance
National Chiao-Tung University
1001 Ta Hsueh Rd.
Hsinchu, 300 Taiwan

Thank you and look forward to seeing you in Taipei!

Please acknowledge receipt of this mail.

Best regards,

Cheng-few Lee, Distinguished Professor
Program Director
The 14th Conference on Pacific Basin Finance, Economics, Accounting, and Business
